
 

School Bus Management System (SBMS)  
Updated SBMS Communications for Families 
 

Dear Families, 
 

Important update for students who are approved for travel on the School Bus Program:  Thank you for 
your patience while the School Bus Management System (SBMS) has been under maintenance. 

The School Bus Management System has now been upgraded, and the new Student Travel 
Assistance Portal will be available from early Term 3. 

 

It is important to note that the School Bus Program Policy has not changed, and navigating the new 
Student Travel Assistance Portal will be very similar to the previous SBMS. 

 

The Student Travel Assistance Portal requires new log in details.  All existing users will be sent their 
new username and a link to create a new password via the email address attached to your SBMS 
account, to allow you to access the system. 

 

In relation to term 3 travel. 
All eligible and conditional travellers (those approved for travel at no cost) will continue to be 
approved for travel in term 3. 

All ineligible travellers will be communicated with shortly. They will be provided with a term 3 travel 
offer and payment advice. As per previous terms, families will need to make the applicable bus fare 
payment of $125 to be approved for travel in term 3. 

 

To check your current e-mail address is on file, or to update your contact details, please contact the 
School Bus Program team on schoolbus@education.vic.gov.au or call us on 1800 338 663.  
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